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To Commission Members

Objection to Long Bow Point Golf Course SSD 8406

I am a resident of Culburra Beach and I support the IPC
 decision to reject the Long Bow Point Golf Course proposal.

I do not believe that a new golf course in Culburra Beach is
 needed or wanted by the local community. Nor do I believe, as
 proposed by the developer, that this project is capable of
 creating long term employment opportunities.

Reasons to reject the proposal due to concerns around the
 environmental protection of Lake Wollumboola, it's water
 catchment and the protection of the wildlife it supports are
 many and complex. The inability of the developers to satisfy
 requirements around these concerns demonstrates a lack of
 respect for the Lake environment and the local people,
 indigenous and non indigenous, who do care greatly about
 maintaining this world heritage listed local asset.

Yours Sincerely

Kae Sullivan




